PNG: Consulting shareholders via a ballot about change in headquarter address
On 21 Oct 2019, Phu Nhuan Trading Joint Stock Company announced the consulting shareholders via a ballot about change in headquarter address as follows:
Because of not being able to hold the 2019 extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders and to ensure the laws and Charter of the Company, the Board of Directors of Phu Nhuan Trading Joint Stock Company submitted the General Meeting of Shareholders for approval of moving headquarter address of Phu Nhuan Trading Joint Stock Company from No. 82 Tran Huy Lieu, Ward 15, Phu Nhuan District, Ho Chi Minh City to No. 314-316-318 Phan Dinh Phung, Ward 1, Phu Nhuan District, Ho Chi Minh City and amendments to clause 3, article 2 in Charter of the Company through consulting shareholders via a ballot 
